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Friday 15th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
What a rainy day we have had today! Fortunately, we have still had a lovely day in 
school. 
The children have all had their photos taken this morning including sibling photos, 
individual, class groups and specific groups, such as Year 4 Buddies. Your child should 
have brought home their proofs tonight for the individual and sibling photos. 
The children in Pine and Spruce Class all have homework tonight and this will follow the 
format as follows: 
- Alternating weekly Maths / English  
- Spellings 
- Times Tables (Key Stage 2) 
As last year, all homework will need to be completed and returned by Wednesday of the 
following week. Mrs Dixon is currently reviewing all Lexile levels for Year 2, 3 and 4 and 
the children will be given these next week. 
 
Please can I remind everyone to regularly check Class Dojo. There are one or two 
families who haven’t yet joined the class and any specific ‘Class’ related information will 
be posted on here. More whole school information will be relayed through schoolcomms 
(so you will receive an email.) Occasionally there will be letters sent home but other than 
that there will be no other forms of communication. 
 
In school this week, alongside our two whole school simple rules we have launched our 
‘3 R’s’ These are values that we have chosen as a staff which we think are important for 
our children. The values are respect, resilience and responsibility. Praise Assembly next 
week (Wednesday20th - 2.45pm) will be for the parents of Early Years children and 
alongside our usual certificates we will be giving out ones related to our new values.  
 
Our two new staff are settling in well. Mr Charlton our new Caretaker and Mrs Robertson, 
our supply teacher in Spruce class. In Pine Class, Miss Parr will be taking Year 4 maths 
everyday from next week and I will be teaching Year 3. After-school club will be starting 
up next week again on a Monday and Wednesday  evenings until 5.30pm (Please collect 
from the Clubroom door) and multiskills, tennis, archery and recorder and choir clubs will 
still be continuing. Look out for some more exciting clubs on the way soon!  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone, I hope the weather improves so that you can all get 
out and about, Mrs Hayward. 
 
 



 

 

  

What is happening over the coming weeks? 
 

Tuesday 26th September – European Day of Languages; this year our theme will be 
Germany and Mrs Seymour will be making a wonderful themed lunch as she usually does. 
Friday 29th September - Macmillan Coffee Morning – 9am-10.30am. All welcome to drop 
in; there will be no staggered times, we are going to trial all parents together this year.  
Friday 29th September (PM) Early Years to visit St Mary’s Church to find out more about 
Baptisms 
Wednesday 4th October – Harvest Festival in St Mary’s Church (more details to follow) 
Thursday 19th October – Bikeability (Pine Class) – More details to follow 
 
Please scroll down for important E-Safety information … 

Little Reminders … 
 
Please remember that there are NO 
MOBILE PHONES allowed to be used 
on the premises. 
Also, if you are leaving the school 
premises, please remember to shut the 
gate behind you. 

This week we practiced the British 
Value ‘Democracy’ and we all 
voted for children to be our new 
members of our School Council. 
 
Congratulations to Lily, Finley 
Aria and Charlie who are our new 
School Council members. 
 
We know that they will be great at 
representing their year groups and 
they will be presented with their 
badges next week. 
 

We will be looking for new Librarians, 
Eco warriors, Sports Leaders and 
Reading Ambassadors soon so watch 
this space! 

PE days  
Just a reminder that PE days are as 
follows-  
 
Early Years – Thursday 
Spruce Class – Monday and Friday 
Pine Class – Monday and Tuesday 

 

DON’T FORGET! We have a selection of 
used but clean uniform in school and this is 
available for anyone to take on a Friday 
straight after school (Please come around 
to the Clubroom door. Currently we are 
not operating the foodbank as we did not 
have enough uptake but if the need ever 
arises, we can certainly start it again. 



 

 
 


